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	Thursday, September 13, 2007 at 5:00 p.m. at Lake Murray

The Tashlich service, the symbolic “Casting of Sins” into a body of water, is an impressive Jewish religious experience. Worshipers of all ages are invited to join in the Mincha and Ma’ariv services, and, as we throw bread crumbs into the water, symbolically casting our sins away. Bring your mahzorim.  The service will start at 5:00 p.m. so PLEASE plan to arrive a few minutes early. Also don’t forget to bring bread crumbs!

The park closes at 7:00 p.m. Glass containers and alcoholic beverages are not permitted by city ordinance. We must observe this regulation or we could be fined and banned from gathering here in future years. Although many of us enjoy a picnic dinner after Tashlich, please help the park rangers by leaving promptly before sunset when the gates to the park officially close.

Directions to Lake Murray Park: From Lake Murray Drive, turn north on Kiowa Drive, go 1/4 mile to gate. Follow the road around to the parking lot by the concession stand and look for the Tifereth Israel Synagogue banner.




